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Dear Parents, 
 
It has been lovely to see the children still working hard even though they are tired and we have had some illness this week. 
We have continued to think about our Christian value of Service (serving others) and Rev’d Dawn gave us a very comforting 
assembly on transitions and moving on as we draw near to the end of term. We are really excited to meet our new Reception 
children next week when all the children, apart from Year 6, will get to meet their new teacher.  
 
School Reports  
You will receive your child’s end of year report today. It is important to remember that, while most of the children have made 
good progress, they have been locked down twice in the past year. We are really looking forward to a year with no disruptions 
from September. 
 
Leavers’ Assembly 
Year 6 parents and family members are invited to our Leavers’ Assembly on Tuesday 20th July at 9:15am. We will only have 
Year 5 and 6 attending rather than the whole school and we may hold the assembly outside.  
 
Sponsored Bounce 
On Monday we are having a sporting day where, depending on the weather, we will have some sports day events (but only 
in classes) and the sponsored bounce. All the children should come to school in their PE kit, which should only consist of 
school colours and trainers. We do have spare PE kit in school if needed.  
 
Happy Book 
Mrs Ashbee and Mrs Gurteen would like to thank Quickbury class for the huge effort they have put into their spellings on 
Spelling Shed this week and Summer wanted to thank all the staff for helping all the children. 
 
Achievement from Home and School 
Home: Alfie was awarded the Sharp Shooter medal completing all elements required for the White Ball in his skills book. 
School: The following children have all achieved their Bronze Mathletics award; Pablo, Harry, Danielle, Oliver, Harry, Noah, 
Mitchell, Max, Brooke, Robin, Joshua, Catherine, Ruby, Sonny, Archie and Poppie. Our class Spelling Shed Superstar is 
Quickbury class (for the first time this year!) with 77,274,654 points and our Top Ten Super-Spellers are Mitchell, Remy, 
Alfie, Catherine, Poppie, Pablo, Josie, Alfie, Sonny and Lucy.   
 
Roll of Honour 
Our Learning Heroes this week: children who are working as hard at the end of the year as they were at the beginning. 
Copeland: Robin and Aaron have worked really hard this year. They have persevered in all areas and produced some excellent 
work. 
Durrington: Belle is always working hard, trying her best at everything she does. 
Fitzwalter: Isabelle has continued to work hard enjoying her maths challenges and producing a great story in English. 
Quickbury: Kenny has continued to put in an astonishing effort to any task! 
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Letters/Parentmail Home 
End of year reports 
Sponsored bounce 
 
Dates  
Tuesday 20th July: 9:15 Leavers’ Assembly 
Tuesday 20th July: Term ends at 1:30pm 
 
 
Have a lovely weekend 
 
Mrs Lorna Brittaine 
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